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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 1 - Week 11

SCHOOL FINISHING AT 2:55PM TOMORROW
Tomorrow, Thursday the 14th of April is the last day of Term 1. School will be
finishing at the normal time of 2:55pm on this day. Please arrange to have
your child/children collected on time. Please remind children to check the lost
property in case they have missing items there. Please return any library
books to school. Have a happy and safe holiday and we will see you back in
Term 2.

Happy Easter Everyone!

COUNTIES MANUKAU SPORTS
This term, our Year 2 students had Counties Manukau Sports facilitator Tuaine
spend 1 day a week with us since the 15th of March. The facilitator has been
teaching our Year 2 children all about cricket - how to catch, do an overarm
throw, underarm throw, two-handed strike and modified game with rules.
Thank you to Counties Manukau Sport for giving our Year 2 students the
opportunity to engage in something new and learn new skills.

UPDATING CAREGIVER DETAILS
Please make sure that your contact details are up to date, as we
often need to contact families about a sick child or children
who may have not been picked up after school. We also need
up-to-date emergency contact details. It is really important that
we have up-to-date contact details should we need to contact you if there is an
emergency, lockdown or other events regarding your child.



2022 ENROLMENTS
Online Enrolments are finally here. Enrolment for Leabank
School can now be done online. After you have checked that
you are living in-zone please make sure that you have the
required documents ready in a .pdf format before going
online to enrol. Visit our school website, click on ‘Our School’ and select
‘Enrolment’. Once you click on the Online Enrolment link, you will be asked to
enter an email address before you proceed to fill out the forms.

If you are having trouble with the Online Enrolments, please call the school
office to collect an enrolment pack. Please ensure you bring a copy of your
child’s birth certificate or child's passport, proof of address (this can be a bill
with your name and address on it), plunket book or your child’s updated
immunisation records. Please note that we will not accept bank statements to
be used as proof of address.

SKIDS SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
SKIDS School Holiday programmes are safe, loads of fun and
jam-packed with a variety of activities. There are a lot of fun
things planned for the up and coming school holidays such as
a trip to the movies, arts and crafts activities, a trip to Treasure
Island Mini-Golf, a Pirate themed day and many more fun
activities planned.  Register at www.sKids.co.nz

For more information, call 021 0817 8012 or email palwinder@skids.co.nz

UPCOMING EVENTS
Thursday 14th April - End of Term 1

Friday 15th April - Good Friday (falls during school break)
Monday 18th April - Easter Monday (falls during school break)

Monday 25th April - Anzac Day (falls during school break)
—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

TERM 2 START - Monday 2nd May

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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